
Valley View News
(801) 609-2795 October 19, 2020 1044 E 340 S, Salem

.

.

Nebo District’s theme for the year is
BE THE MAGIC! 

This week’s spotlight is on Koriane Maughan.
She teaches 7th grade College & Career
Awareness. Her favorite color is green. She has
been married 14 years, and has 3 kids ages 11,
7, and 4. Her favorite hobby is dance. She’s
very competitive - it doesn't matter if it's trivia,
a board game, a sport - she wants to win!
If she could be an animal, she would be a
monkey because they are energetic and silly.

Koriane says can we “Be the Magic” at school
and in our lives through Optimism. It is the
"magic" that she likes to use. Trying to be a
positive force in students' lives, and in her own
life, is what she strives for (but that doesn't
mean she doesn’t' occasionally scold her kids in
the middle of Home Depot like a crazy lady...)
If she could meet a fictional character in real life
it would be Professor Minerva McGonagall -
intelligent, powerful, direct, and humorous .

Spotlight
In the faculty meeting on 10/14/20, the Valley
View Responsibility in Education Awards were
presented to Amy Russell by Kate Elliott and
Jessica Larsen by Korianne Maughan. These are
the awards that members of the faculty pass on
to other members of the faculty and staff each
faculty meeting. Congratulations!!

October 29th- End of First Term
November 2nd- Start of Second Term

Auditions for the Christmas School Play will be 
Oct. 20th and Oct. 21st from 2:45pm-

3:45pm. Students wanting to tryout need to 
come and get an audition form from Mrs. 

Perkins in Room 2309.

Auditions!

Responsibility Award

SUBS NEEDED WITH KELLY SERVICES

If you would like to earn a little extra money and 
help out your community, Kelly Services is a 

great way to do that. Here is the information to 
get you started as a sub. in our area. We are in 
great need this year and would appreciate the 

help! Provo office 801-377-2112
Email: 5936@kellyservices.com

2255 North University Parkway Provo, UT 84604

MASKS AND WATER BOTTLES
Please make sure your student comes to school 
each day with a mask and water bottle. We 
have disposable masks and cups available for 
emergencies, but have found that students are 
using this as a daily resource and the cost to 
provide these is becoming prohibitive.

Due to Covid -19 restrictions our drinking 
fountains are closed but students can refill water 
bottles at our filling stations when needed. Our 
PTO also has water bottles for sale for $12.00 
and masks are available for $3.00 Both can be 
paid for online (www.myschoolfees.com) or at 
the finance office.

mailto:5936@kellyservices.com
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